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Sladen Associates My Ref. JBB/MRO/DC/04/42934
Unit 8§ Your Ref;

Netherton Workshops Pleasc ask for:  John Baylay

New Road Telephone No. (0121 569 4039

High]ey E-mail

BRIDGNORTH Date: 20™ March 2006
Shropshire

WV16 6NN

Dear Mr Sladen

INFILLING OF APOLLO LAGOON AT SHIDAS LANE, OLDBURY
PLANNING REF DC/04/42934

I refer to your letter dated 31° January, and I apologise for the delay in my reply.

I can confirm that conditions 3,4,5,6 and 7 are hereby discharged. Please find attached
comments from the Environment Agency, Contaminated Land Team and Building
Consultancy.

Your comments regarding conditions 9 — 14 are noted.

The details in respect of parking (condition 15) are satisfactory.

[ note your comments regarding condition 19.

Yours sincerely,

Robert A Lee _
Director of Planning and Transportation

Enc.

Planning & Transportation
Robert A. Lee, Director of Planning & Transportation
PO Box 42, Development House, Lombard Street, West Bromwich, West Midlands. B70 8RU
Telefax: 0121-569 4072
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